
 

Our school year is quickly coming to an end! We are starting to wrap up 

final projects and get ready for the end of the school year. The students 

worked hard to finish up assessments and we are ready to enjoy some 

learning inside and outside with the nice weather coming up. 

 

Thank you to the ladies in the kitchen for the 

delicious lunches and treats! We are so grateful 

and enjoy coming for a visit everyday. 

 

 

From the Guidance Counsellor: 

The theme in Guidance for May was RESILIENCE.  Resilience is 
defined as the capacity to withstand or recover quickly from difficulties or 
tough times, essentially it is bouncing back from challenges and 
adversity.  Students learned that being resilient requires persistence and 
never giving up, even when we fail.  Being unstoppable and getting back 
up after set-backs makes a person stronger.  We are encouraging 
students to overcome the unexpected and persevere even when we 
think we can’t do something.   

 

 “Life doesn’t get easier or more forgiving, we get stronger and more resilient.” 

“Resilience is your armour against hardship and failure.” 



Early Years 

The Early Years class has helped the kindergartens get used to our class 

routines on Fridays during our math centers. The Kindergartens have fit 

right in and always work hard. The kids have been getting very creative 

with pattern 

blocks. 

 

 

Reminders 

Please take a look at home for any stray Bookmobile books. The last pick 

up date will be on June 23rd. If you find any books around your house with 

“Kelsey School” please return them to the school. 

 

Important Dates 

June 6th – Early Dismissal 

June 9th – Portfolio Day @ 1:30 

June 16th – No School PM 

June 19th – Fathers Day BBQ 

June 22nd – Picnic 

June 23rd – Last Bookmobile pick up date 

June 30 – Last day of school 

 


